
 

15 May 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents  

University of Nottingham Visit - 21.06.19  
 
I am pleased to be able to inform you that all Year 8 pupils will be taking part in a visit to 
the University of Nottingham on Friday 21 June.    
 
The visit has been planned to provide students with an insight into university life, the 
kinds of courses on offer and the pathways that could be open to them beyond school. 
The day will include a tour of the campus, the chance to meet current students and 
opportunity to see a range of different faculty/subject areas.   
 
Students will travel to and from school by bus, arriving at the University of Nottingham 
for 9:30am and departing in time to return to school for 3pm.  Please note that students 
are required to wear school uniform and should travel to school as normal on that day. 
 
Please also note that your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them as access to 
catering facilities at the university will be limited.  
 
This promises to be a really valuable day for our students and I look forward to sharing 
snapshots of their experience in The Bulletin. In order to support administration for this 
event, please complete and return the attached consent form by Friday 14 June.   
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School 


